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HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION UPDATE 

On January 2, 2014 at about 12:45 p.m. the Eureka Police Department received 

information from the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Department that Gary Lee Bullock had 

been located in the southern Humboldt area and was taken into custody.  The 2010 

Nissan Altima was also located in southern Humboldt by Sheriff’s Deputies.   

 

Detectives from the Eureka Police Department are currently enroute to the Garberville 

Substation to take custody of Bullock and to continue the investigation.   

 

The Eureka Police Department would like to thank our allied agencies, especially the 

Humboldt Sheriff’s Department, for their invaluable assistance with this investigation.   

The quick and successful apprehension of Bullock was the result of this joint working 

relationship.    

 

No further details regarding the arrest and the vehicle recovery are available at this time. 
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